

By email to: sorca.clarke@oireachtas.ie

29th May 2024

Ms. Sorca Clarke T.D. Dáil Éireann. Leinster House, Kildare Street, Dublin 2.

Re: Parliamentary Question 21399/24 "To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE consultant spinal surgeons based at the Mater Hospital in 2023 and to date in 2024, in tabular form"

Dear Deputy Clarke,

The RCSI Hospital Group has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. Having reviewed the matter, the following outlines the position.

I can confirm that there are 5.04 WTE spinal surgeons in the Mater Hospital.

I trust this information is of assistance to you.

Yours sincerely,

Stephanie Dunne Communications Manager RCSI Hospitals Group comms@rcsihospitals.ie